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Please pass this measure. It will increase safety, promote more diverse 

transportation methods, and bring Oregon inline with the rest of the world and other 

states. Motorcyclists deserve to have the opportunity to cautiously pass between 

slow or stopped traffic to avoid being rear ended in stop and go traffic. Look at 

Europe and many other countries across the rest of the world. This can be done 

safely and save lives.  


